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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 10 parents’ evening is taking place on Thursday 14th March 16:00 to 19:00. 
 
You will receive a link on how to book appointments for the evening. The link will be from a company 
called ‘School Cloud’. If you don’t receive this information via email or are unable to book by using 
the link, please contact us so we can support you. Bookings will close on the morning of the evening. 
If in the event of not being able to book an appointment with a part time member of staff, please 
request a call back, email or on the evening there will be an opportunity to request one.  
 
The evening provides the opportunity for you to speak with your child’s teachers to ensure they can 
build on their successes so far and review their results from the mid-year assessment. They will be 
receiving their school reports at the start of the evening.  
 
We will also have additional guests to support with Work Experience and Post-16: 

1. Bristol Works will be joining us to discuss potential Work Experience placements that may 
benefit your child. They will be available between 4 – 5pm, no appointment needed.  

2. Mrs Powell will also be available all evening to provide additional Work Experience guidance 
and discuss your child’s future after Brightstowe. You can book an appointment online with 
her or see her when she is free on the evening.   

 
If you would like to book a slot with Rachel Avon (SENCO) to discuss specific special education needs 
then please do this online. If you are unable to attend on that Thursday but would like to discuss 
something with her then please email Rachel.Avon@oasisbrightstowe.org. 
 
We value and thank you for your continued support and look forward to seeing you in person on 
Thursday 14th March. If you have any further questions or require support booking an appointment, 
please contact us on the below emails.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 

 
Mr K Dana  
Head of Year 10 
Kristian.Dana@oasisbrightstowe.org 

 
 
 
 
Ms K Mains 
Assistant Head of Year 10 
Kirsty.Mains@oasisbrightstowe.org 
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